Caroline O'Neill

From:

lj bartholomew

Sent:

15 May 2017 10:32

To:

TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT

Subject:

RE: pedestrian crossings Wivenhoe Essex

To Caroline O'Neill

Yes of course; I should have thought to add my information with my objection

My address is

Thank you for being in touch! Sincerely, L J Bartholomew

On Mon, 5/15/17, TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT < TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT@dft.gsi.gov.uk> wrote:

Subject: RE: pedestrian crossings Wivenhoe Essex

To:

Date: Monday, May 15, 2017, 9:00 AM

Dear Sir,

Thank you for your e-mail. Is it possible you could provide a postal address so that we can formally register you as an objector to this application.

Kind regards Caroline O'Neill

Caroline O'Neill | Miss, Transport and Works Act Orders Unit, Department for Transport, 1/14-18, Great Minster House, 33 Horseferry Road, London SW1P 4DR | 020 7944 3196 |

----Original Message----

From: Ij bartholomew

Sent: 12 May 2017 17:32

To:

TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT <TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT@dft.gsi.gov.uk>

Subject: pedestrian crossings Wivenhoe Essex

Re: E41 Paget Road and E42

Sand Pit Arlesford Pedestrian Crossings Wivenhoe Essex

I wish to again add my name to

the list of local residents protesting against the proposed closure of the pedestrain crossings at the above named points in Wivenhoe: 1) both are HEAVILY used; 2) there is excellent extensive visibility in BOTH directions; 3) and there has never in all their long history of many many decades been an injury to any person. Please keep these crossings open, they are vital for continuing the fluidity of local movement, and their closure, just to please Network Rail's profits, would very negatively impact many, many people in the lower ned of the village. The

alternative route to Paget Road, up and down the steep unpaved Anglesea Road, is a third again as long as crossing at Paget Road, and the top of Queens Road is VERY steep, both routes very difficult to negotiate. So we are relying on government to keep thiese access points open, particularly that on | Paget Road..

Thank you for your consideration which is much appreciated! Yours sincerely,

Dr L J Bartholomew.

This email has been scanned by the Symantec Email Security.cloud service.
For more
information please visit http://www.symanteccloud.com

The information in this email may be

confidential or otherwise protected by law. If you received it in error, please let us know by return e-mail and then delete it immediately, without printing or passing it on to anybody else.

Incoming and outgoing e-mail

messages are routinely monitored for compliance with our policy on the use of electronic communications and for other lawful purposes.

This email has been scanned by the Symantec Email Security.cloud service. For more information please visit http://www.symanteccloud.com